
 

 

DHD#10 ANNOUNCES CHANGE TO KALKASKA COVID-19 TESTING 
CLINIC 

Location and times change beginning August 16, 2022 

August 15, 2022 – District Health Department #10 (DHD#10) is announcing a location 
change for their Kalkaska COVID-19 Testing Clinic. The clinic was previously held at 
Kalkaska Memorial Health Center; however, COVID-19 testing in Kalkaska will now be 
held at the DHD#10 office. The clinic will be a drive-thru only clinic and will be open 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, with Sundays opening beginning August 28, 2022. 

“We want to thank our partners at Kalkaska Memorial Health Centers for hosting the 
COVID-19 Testing Clinic for our residents. Your generosity is greatly appreciated,” said 
DHD#10 Health Officer Kevin Hughes. “A big thank you to Honu Management as well, 
for being able to shift sites and continue to serve our Kalkaska residents.” 

The address and hours for the new Kalkaska COVID-19 testing clinic are listed below: 

DHD#10 (Kalkaska County) 
625 Courthouse Drive 
Kalkaska, MI 49646 

Effective August 16, 2022 
Tuesdays  11:30 am – 4 pm 
Thursdays  11:30 am – 4 pm 
 
Effective August 28, 2022 
Tuesdays  11:30 am – 4 pm 
Thursdays  11:30 am – 4 pm 
Sundays 8 am – 12 pm 

DHD#10 supplies COVID-19 at-home tests; however, supplies are limited. COVID-19 
test kits are limited at each DHD#10 office and are available on a first come, first 
served basis. Individuals are asked to take one kit per person, and up to four kits per 
household. Each kit has two tests inside and expire March, 2023. Test kits are also 
available at most pharmacies. Be sure to call your pharmacy ahead of time, as 
demand is high. You can also get at-home tests through the U.S. Department of 
Health and Human Services (HHS) and the United States Postal Service (USPS) here: 
https://www.covidtests.gov/.  

KN95 masks are currently available in all 10 DHD#10 offices. Masks are given out 3 per 
person on a first-come, first-served basis while supplies last. To find your nearest 
DHD#10 office, visit www.dhd10.org/clinic-locations/. 

For those wanting to schedule their COVID-19 vaccine or booster dose, please visit 
www.dhd10.org/schedule or call 888-217-3904. 
 
If you have a positive COVID-19 at-home test kit, please report it here: 
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6715540/Home-Test-Report.  

https://www.covidtests.gov/
http://www.dhd10.org/clinic-locations/
http://www.dhd10.org/schedule
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6715540/Home-Test-Report
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For more information on COVID-19, visit www.dhd10.org/coronavirus. 

# # #

http://www.dhd10.org/coronavirus


3 
 

 

 


